
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold a special meeting of its Liquor & 
Gaming Committee on Monday, 30 May 2022 via Microsoft Teams. The purpose of the meeting is 
to consider the application for a packaged liquor licence for Liquorland, Helensburgh, following the 
closure of the public consultation processes. 
 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, the effect of 
that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application Noticeboard which is 
available for inspection at the following website: https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/  
 
This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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